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Friday 6th September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to your new catering service 
 
We now run our own in-house catering. We attach great importance to the provision of meals in our 
Academy and ensure that our meals are always healthy and balanced. Where possible, ingredients 
are sourced locally and we use fresh produce whenever we can. 
 
We have a dedicated team, led by Mrs Bailey supported, by School Food Solutions, who work hard 
to produce a wide variety of meals for both students and staff.  
 
All our food is freshly cooked each day and our sandwiches are made on site. Our menus have been 
individually designed for Our Lady of Grace and take into consideration feedback from the pupils 
and the student council. 
 
All allergy information is available within the school kitchen. 
 
Please look out for our full list of our themed meal events and, if you have any questions, please 
contact the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs Rathbone 
Principal 
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